
 
From: Allen Clark [mailto:allen.clark@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Sunday, February 03, 2008 2:40 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: EBSA Proposed Rule Fee and Expense Disclosures to Participants in Individual Account 
Plans [04/25/2007] 

Hello, 
  
I encourage the Department of Labor to mandate that all 401k providers must clearly 
report each fee and the total fees charged for their service.  There is no reason to continue 
to allow providers the opportunity to fleece american workers with excess fees that are 
hidden and virtually unknowable by most workers.  Full disclosure of fees is essential to 
creating a competitive environment for 401k providers. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Allen Clark 
 


